Countryside Villas Annual HOA Meeting

Monday, May 17th, 2004
7:00 PM

Countryside Community Center
All homeowners are welcomed and encouraged to attend. If you would
like to voice a matter of concern, please put your request in writing and
submit it to the president of the Board - Gene Fanning.

If a homeowner is NOT attending the meeting, please submit your
proxy vote. Put the signed proxy in the HOA mailbox at 4879 Doria or
give it to any current Board member.

The agenda of the meeting is to review the annual budget and to elect
new officers. There are three positions available. The list of

candiadtes are:
Ralph Coons, Kelle Maslyn, Betty Shapiro, Kathryn Chimienti
Nominations from the floor will also be accepted. Anyone wishing to
run for the Board should contact Ruth Brown (682-0056) or
Gene Fanning (579—1 671) Board members serve for a two year term.

Thank you to all residents who have contributed to the community.
Thank you to all the families who recently made repairs on their homes.
THE VILLAS LOOK GREAT.

BOARD MEMBERS
PRES: Gene Fanning 579-1671; V-P Betty Shapiro 299-6612; SEC: Thomas Pratt 744-701 1;
TRES: Kelle Maslyn 579-1980; DIRECTOR: Ralph (Bud) Coons 744-2461
MANAGER: Ruth Brown 682-0056 (rbsquare@att.nef)

COMMITTEES
° DCC&R: Gene Fanning 579-1671; Ralph (Bud) Coons 744-2461; LANDSCAPE: Joann Fanning 579-1671
SOCIAL: Betty Shapiro 299-6612 and Sherry Pratt 744-7011; WELCOME: Sherrie Pratt 744-7011
NEWSLETTER: Carole Bayer 744-0932




